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February 12, 2014

TO: Senator Ellen Roberts

FROM: Josh Abram, Senior Fiscal Analyst, 303-866-3561

SUBJECT: Intent to Postpone Indefinitely SB-14-086

You recently informed our office of your intention to ask the Senate Education Committee
to postpone indefinitely your bill, SB 14-086, concerning funding for charter school facilities.  On
the basis of this information, we have stopped work on the fiscal note for the bill.  If the committee
does not PI the bill on February 19, 2014, we will continue to work towards completion of the fiscal
note for a committee meeting at a later date.
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